
 

How many Bounces can you do in one 

minute? 
 

On Friday 28th March we will be having a Sponsored Bounce for the 

children at Hawthorn for children in UKS2 (Y5 and Y6).  This is a great 

new event to raise money for the school – it was extremely successful 

when run for the lower years earlier in the year. A Bouncy Castle will 

be set up in the playground (or the hall if the weather is poor), and 

all the children, in small groups, have a turn to bounce. 
 

Whilst the children are having fun, a minute of their ‘bounce’ is timed 

and the number of bounces they do during this time will be counted 

and recorded on their certificate. There may be prizes for best 

bounce style, number of bounces etc.  
 

Please would you kindly help your child/ren ask their family members 

and friends for sponsors, any amount is welcome no matter how 

small. This will be for taking part in the activity. For obvious reasons of 

safety, PLEASE DO NOT let them go knocking on people’s doors in 

the street. 
 

Please could all sponsorship forms – and the money raised for taking 

part be returned to school on Friday 28th March. All sponsorship 

money will need to be in cash. All children who raise money for the 

school will be rewarded with a house point for community.  
 

All the monies raised from this year’s bounce will go towards the 

celebration rewards held at Hawthorn: toast and tales, school values 

and book raffle afternoon teas, book prizes for the reading raffle etc.  
  

We hope you can support us with this venture and look forward to a 

fantastic fun day. 
 

Thank you in advance for your support, 

 

Mrs Tinto 
Assistant Head Teacher 


